
Little & Caine transform run down building into new state-of-the-art
chapel
Posted by Harvey Dale  |  01 - November - 2018

Little & Caine Funeral Directors have transformed a run down building on Dalkeith Street in Barrow, which has stood empty for many years.Â 

This significant investment in the Furness Community has been carried out with the aim of increasing the range of options available to families, in terms of funeral planning and what
we, as funeral directors, can provide.

When visiting the Chapel, you will instantly feel warmly welcomed by the gentle tones, soft lighting and comfortable interiors which create an elegant, calm and peaceful environment,
where personalised family wishes can be fulfilled and delivered.

www.littleandcaine.co.uk
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